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The Sapporo Snow Festival, which has grown up together
with the citizens of the city and just celebrated its 40th anniver-
sary, has by now become an international event. While the
cooperation of many people has contributed to the develop-
ment of the festival over the years, I would like to close by
expressing appreciation to the 11th Division of the Ground
Self-Defense Force’s Northern Section, whose participation
since the sixth year of the festival has been instrumental in its
success.

I would also like to give special thanks to all those ordinary
citizens whose contributions of valuable old pictures have
enabled us to put together this Sapporo Snow Festival 40th
Anniversary Commemorative Photo Album.

Publisher
Kazuo Satsu
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